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Gentlemen:

By letter dated July 13, 1984 (postmarked July 31 and
received by Applicant on August 2, 1984), Mr. Sugarman
purports to update his earlier letters of May 23 and July 5,
1984 to the Licensing Board and Appeal Board.

In its Memorandum and Order dated April 19, 1984
denying Del-Aware's late contentions, the Board held that it
lacks jurisdiction over the supplementary cooling water
issues raised by Del-Aware (slip op. at 3). Further, we
note that in a Memorandum dated July 11, 1984, the Appeal
Board ruled that it "will take no action with regard to any
of the 'requests' in counsel's July 5, 1984, letter or in
any future letters. Moreover, other parties need not reply
to such informal submissions."
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Accordingly, Applicant does not intend to respond to
Mr. Sugarman's letter of July 13, 1984 or any future letters
to the Licensing Board unless the Board requests a response.

Sincerely,

Troy B. Conner, Jr.
Counsel for the Applicant
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